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Celebrating Chinook’s Edge!
...for the week of April 4, 2022

To bee or not to bee!
It’s hard to say who was more excited about the school-wide spelling 
bee at Jessie Duncan Elementary School - the students or the staff! 
The assembly was held to raise funds for field trips - both of which were 
activities that had been paused for the past two years. Most of the 
students at the Pre-K to Gr 3 school had never been at an assembly 
before! Principal Kory Sholdice and teacher bee Justin Bronson 
ensured the gym was abuzz with correct spelling and great fun!

Enjoying in-person in Chinook’s Edge!

Standing ovation - Superintendent 
Kurt Sacher jumped on a chair to 
welcome the Support Staff Matter 
Committee recently!

In-person learning - After months of meeting online since last fall’s 
election, the Board of Trustees recently gathered for their first in-person 
meetings. As schools begin their budget discussions together as part of 
the annual Resource Allocation Working Group (RAWG) process, Trustees 
worked with one another on a RAWG exercise to familiarize themselves 
with the methodology. RAWG is a made-in-Chinook’s Edge approach to 
determining budget allocations together as a group of school 
administrators, which ensures transparency and equity across the division.
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